
 

 

 

PERSONAL PETS IN THE COLLEGE 

Privately owned pets are not permitted in the College. The only exceptions to this rule are guide dogs, 

other service dogs, and private pets being brought to the College clinics or hospitals as patients, or to 

class for instructor-sanctioned classroom use. 

Students bringing pets into the College in violation of the rules will be required to remove the animal 

from the College immediately. 

 


